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ANNEX 4

Workshop Proposal

Introduction

The proposed officer, member and partner workshops are a crucial part of the Review and will to a large extent determine the opportunities for the co-location and integration of non-office uses as well as helping to achieve a change in the way the organization thinks about property and the provision of services.

The purpose of the seminars is to seek opportunities for non-office uses to co-locate and share property and where possible to integrate partner needs.

Seminar Proposal

The initial proposal is that:

· The seminars are held in September

· There will be approximately 10-12 half day seminars based on local areas such as Banbury, Chipping Norton, Bicester etc and covering the whole county

· Property Services will facilitate the seminars with back-up from the Atkins staff who carried out the detailed review for that area

· The seminars will be held in the local towns

· The seminars will be attended by OCC local members, district and town councillors

· Discussions will take place with other partners to see if they wish to attend all or some seminars or if their needs can be represented in another way

· Directorates will be asked to nominate appropriate officers

Careful preparation will be essential to ensure that the seminars achieve their objectives.  A clear statement about the purpose of the seminars and the required output will be provided before the meeting with clear plans and lists of property in that area provided at the meeting.  Pre-meetings with officers may be necessary.



















